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I am opposed to any legislation that would restrict or eliminate mail-in voting in 

Oregon. For older Oregonians, of which I'm one, it can be hard or even impossible to 

travel to a polling station, wait an hour or more, only to be confused by completing 

and submitting one's ballot. Mail-in voting works, and it works very well. All evidence, 

except that manufactured by the maga far-right, confirms that fraud is a non-issue. 

Reject this obvious assault on our highly successful and broadly admired voting 

system.  


